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I find the decision on this consent agreement to be a far

closer question than the Texaco-Getty consent agreement or the




exceedingly complex issues of restructuring Gulf assets and
attempting to solve major horizontal overlaps in a series of
markets. I do not believe that a responsible evaluation of these
issues can be done, including resolving the competing claims of
various staff and interested private groups, in the few hours
available.

Second, although the consent agreement represents a major

improvement over our approach in Texaco-Getty, I am still













Non-Antitrust Issues

However close the antitrust issues are here, and I believe i

they are closer than in some previous cases on which I disagreed :

with the majority, we should keep in mind that issues we cannot ‘

address under the antitrust laws remain of major, perhaps







